
Attention Ms. Jackson, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public 

permitting process. I believe this project will have a positive impact on the environment, 

communities surrounding the site and Idahoans. 

 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit alternative 

2 so this brownfield site can be restored. 

 

I am encouraged about the potential well paying jobs that this project will provide to central Idaho. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ramon Stoker 

 

 

Name: Ramon Stoker 


